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Dates for your Diary 

January 2025 

15th & 16th January – Year 6 Bikeability 

16th January - FOWS Meeting 

17th January – Year 5 Bikeability (rescheduled) 

20th Jan – 7th Feb – Year 3 & 4 Swimming Lessons 

28th January – Year 5 Singfest Rehearsal 

February 2025 

4th February – Year 1 & 2 Phonics Information Evening (Parents Invited) 

14th February – School Closes 

24th February – School Opens 

All this information and more can be found under Events on our website 

https://www.wheelockprimary.co.uk/ 

Class News 

Cygnets and Pufflings 

A fabulous week this week. We have had lots of snowy fun. We have been spotting signs of 

Winter and talking about the changes we will see over the Winter period. We have been 

experimenting with melting ice and have made some super predictions. In Literacy, we have 

started our new text and Juniper Jupiter and have designed our own superheroes. We have 

explained their superpower and described what they look like. In Maths, we have been 



exploring zero and identifying representations that show zero. We have also been using our 

subitising skills to spot smaller amounts within bigger amounts speedily. 

Goldfinches and Woodpeckers 

What a wonderful first week back the children have had, they have worked really hard 

despite the cold weather outside. 

In literacy we have been immersing ourselves into our new text 'Hermelin'. The children 

have been using role play to explore new vocabulary and we have been sharing our ideas on 

what a detective is. 

In maths we have started to look at numbers to 20. The children have been using counters to 

show different numbers, and we have been showing different ways that we can show 10. 

In whole class read the children loved our new text 'Chocolate cake' by Michael Rosen. We 

made predictions using the front cover as a prompt and we watched a clip of Michael 

performing his poem. 

In RE this week we have begun to look at Judaism and who God is to the Jews. The children 

identified a promise and were able to understand that trust is important when making an 

agreement. 

In PSHE we have starting to look at our dreams and goals. The children made their own 

treasure chests and they set themselves simple goals. 

Have a fabulous weekend year one!! 

Owls and Robins 

We were very excited to welcome Year 2 back after half-term & we are very proud of how 

well they have settled back into their routines! 

In Literacy, this week the children have had great fun immersing themselves in our new text 

‘Bog Baby’. The week started with lots of excitement as a Bog Baby habitat appeared outside 

the classroom. The children then made predictions about the text, looked at new vocabulary 

and have written some creative, descriptive poems about the Bog Baby! 

In Maths, we have continued our learning about shapes. We have looked at symmetry, 

sorting 2D shapes and counting the faces of 3D shapes! Can your child recall what ‘symmetry’ 

is? Can they describe what a ‘hemisphere’ is? 

History this week certainly captured many children’s interests as we learned about the 

‘Wright Brothers’. The children learned about the ‘Wright Brothers’ and then created comic 

strips about their lives and the importance of their 12-second flight! 



In RE, we have started a new enquiry question for our topic on Islam which looks at ‘Who is 

God to Muslims?’ This week’s lesson focused on ‘respect’ and how to show this. The 

children were coming up with lots of ideas of how they can show respect in different ways! 

Fantastic conversations were had this week during our myHappyMind session! The children 

thought about character strengths and told each other which character strength they show 

and how they show this. It was lovely to hear the positive strengths the children saw in each 

other! In PSHE, the children thought about achievements and how achievements make them 

feel. 

Computing this week focused on spreadsheets! The children were extremely engaged during 

the session and enjoyed using 2Calculate on Purple Mash to explore all the different things 

that can be done on spreadsheets! The children were particularly impressed with how the 

software could solve calculations instantly! 

Well done Year 2! 

Sandpipers and Moorhens 

Welcome back Year 3! It has been a cold start to the year but the children have warmed 

their brains up and made a great start on their new learning. In Literacy, we have started our 

new book, Jemmy Button, and the children have loved exploring the different parts of his 

journey. They have started to think about great vocabulary ready to write a lovely setting 

description next week. In Maths, we have started looking at multiplication and related 

calculations. The children couldn't believe that they could use 2 x 3 to help them to work out 

2 x 30. The children's recorder sessions have now sadly ended, but they have started a new 

exciting topic on planets in Music and they are also loving learning their new French 

vocabulary all about animals! In Science, they are beginning their new topic on rocks, which 

the children show a keen interest in. We are disappointed that our trip to Chester couldn't 

go ahead, however we will begin to immerse ourselves in Roman life next week at school. A 

great start to the spring term! 

Kingfishers and Lapwings 

Happy New Year to you all! It has been lovely to welcome the children back after the 

Christmas break. Despite being an extremely cold week and unfortunately our Chester visit 

being cancelled the children have worked incredibly hard and enjoyed starting some of our 

new units of work. In maths we have been looking at factor pairs and multiplying/dividing by 

ten. In Literacy, the children have been introduced to the new focus text 'Rhythm of the 

Rain' and have applied their understanding of lots of new vocabulary. We have also started 

our art topic which is based on 3D sculpture by completing an artist study of Magdalene 

Odundo who is a famous British potter. Although we were unable to visit Chester, we have 



spent the day getting to know about life in Ancient Rome. We have looked at a variety of 

buildings from this time period and explored what this meant life was like. Well done for a 

great first week back, have a lovely weekend. 

Eagles, Hawks and Kestrels 

Welcome back. We hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas and a great start to 2025. 

In literacy, we have started our new text all about Charles Darwin. The children are engaged 

and some have recalled knowledge from science last year. In maths, year 6 have started their 

ratio unit of work whilst year 5 have been learning about long multiplication. In science, we 

have started our living things and their habitats unit by leaning about natural scientists such 

as David Attenborough. During RE, we have looked at commitments and what the children 

are committed to. In French we have recalled names of fruits and vegetables whilst in PSHE 

we have discussed our goals and dreams. 

The children have been extremely patient this week with regards to the weather. They 

thoroughly enjoyed the snow but the ice and cold have been less favourable. They have 

been excellent in their attitudes with the change in routine though. Thank you! 

We hope you have a great weekend and the weather warms up slightly next week! 

Praise 

Reception & Key Stage One 



 

Key Stage Two 



 

 



The Hive 

Welcome back and a Happy New Year to you all. 

The children have settled back into the Hive routines playing with their friends and catching 

up on each other’s news.  Celebrating their news is something that the children are really 

proud of. 

We have been able to use the different classrooms this week, Kerry's group has created 

pompom turtles, which were lovely and named by the children. Mr Sutton has also taken 

small groups of children to do indoor sports activities. 

In the main hall colouring and Lego are still the favourites. 

As always if you need to contact myself or Kerry this can be done by the school office, thank 

you. 

Have a safe and relaxing weekend. 

FOWS NEWSLETTER 

   News from FOWS    

What a wintery start to the new year! We hope you have all had a lovely festive period. 

If one of your New Year’s resolutions was to volunteer more for your community and you’ve 

already given up on the rest… then look no further than FOWS! It certainly gives you that 

warm, fuzzy feeling inside to help out and be part of a team. If you’d like to see what we are 

all about, be involved in planning events and have a say in how money is spent by the school, 

come along to our FOWS meeting on Thursday the 16th of January at 7.30pm in Barchetta. 

The first 30 mins is more of a social chat, a chance to get to know other parents, then we get 

into the meeting from 8pm. 

See you there! 

Kind regards, 

Lisa Sumner 

Chairperson 

Friends of Wheelock School 

fowscontact@gmail.com 



Free School Meals 

Please find below the link to apply for Free School Meals. If you do qualify for this it covers 

lots more than just the school meals therefore it may be worth taking a look. 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schools/school-meals/free_school_meals.aspx 

NEW Spring Menu 
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